
 
 

 

 

 

 

  CERTIFICATION : ISO 9002 
 

1, rue Retty 
Sept-Îles (Québec)  G4R 3C7  
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Dear clients, 

 

Please note that starting on January 16th 2017, cash payments will be no longer accepted by QNS&L. 

 

Debit card, credit card, valid customer account or purchase orders will be the only methods that will 

be accepted as a form of payment.  

 

Thanks for your understanding, 

 

 

The QNS&L direction. 

 

http://www.qnsl.ca/en/about-qnsl 
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